
Mon 5th Rags to Riches clothing 
Collection@Church/pub 

Tues 6th Safer Internet Day—
parent workshop 2.30-
3pm  

Tues 6th Pegasus swimming 

Thurs 8th  Y3 Ball skills festival 

Thurs 8th  Rev. Hodson‘s Assembly 

Fri 9th Whole School  

Gymnastics Day 

End of Term 3! 

Please remember to park at the village hall, pub or Church for school drop 
offs and pick ups and not outside the school gates, in front of driveways or 
on pavements.  Please be considerate of our neighbours.  

DATES COMING UP 
(parents are welcome at 

events in italic bold) 

 

 

Cygnus doubling in maths, focusing on nocturnal animals and exploring our environment on a daytime  walk.  

Tucana how to write poems using rhyme, personification and metaphors! We have also learned how the earth spins and  

changes the amount of daylight we have in each month of the year!  

Phoenix learning about lines of latitude and longitude, creating templates on publishing software and looking at the  

features of a newspaper report.  

Pegasus working with fractions, exploring informal letters, learning about Inuit art and getting ready for our first class 

assembly.  

WHAT HAS MY CHILD BEEN LEARNING THIS WEEK? 

We had a great time at our Paralympian  Sponsored 
Challenge on Tuesday. We have been overwhelmed by your 
generous sponsorship. If you would still like to donate 
sponsor money, this can be handed in at the office or 
donated online using the QR code by Monday 9am please.  
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Dear families,  
We had a lovely evening on Tuesday with some musicians performing in the 
school hall. We hope to  hold a similar event in the summer term, with even 
more musicians. Well done to all involved.  Well done also to Pegasus class who 
performed a wonderful sharing assembly to their families today. We were wowed 
by all the learning you have been doing!  

On Monday morning (5th)  the Parents Evening slots for after half term will go live and remain open until 1pm on 
Wednesday (7th). Cygnus and Phoenix are on the 19th and 22nd February and Tucana and Pegasus are on the 19th 
and 20th February. Please remember to book your slots! Also, we are holding an e-safety 
workshop for parents on Tuesday pm. Please complete the parentmail to give us an idea of 
numbers.  

Well done to  
Ben on  

completing 
your first ice 

skating lesson! 
We look 

forward to 
hearing more 
about it in the 

future! 

Congratulations 
to Penny, Jules 

and their  family 
who recently 

welcomed Baby 
Bennett to their 

family.  
Road Closure and Parking 

The B4477 will be closed from 12th February to 28th March. 
This is for road resurfacing and drainage work. The closure will be from 
Filkins to Alvescot. The advertised diversion route will be Carterton to 
Burford B4020, Burford to Filkins A361 then through Langford to 
Broadwell and Kencot. Also shorter routes are from the A361 turn off af-
ter the Wild Life Park and go past the solar farm to Kencot cross roads,or 
Alvescot to Clanfield then the Calcroft Lane to Broadwell. 

 https://oxfordshire.highway-iams.uk/Live/PBLC_ANON/PIP/?cg=scheme 

Well done to Jack S who  
did brilliantly to place 5th in the 

 Cross Country finals today.  

https://oxfordshire.highway-iams.uk/Live/PBLC_ANON/PIP/?cg=scheme


Dear Friends, 

 

 

We're blessed with having some won-

derful clumps of snowdrops in St Pe-

ter's Churchyard and these are a  

reminder of Candlemas. 

Please come along to our service at 

10.30 am on Sunday to celebrate the 

day Jesus was presented in the Temple. 

Best wishes, 

Jenny and Jayne 




